
2025 Krewe of lul 
 
 
 
Ms. Lorel gonzales, on behalf of the citizens 

of St. Charles Parish, I am honored to present 

to you, the 2025 Grand Marshal of the Krewe 

of Lul, the scroll of St. Charles Parish. On 

Saturday, march 1, 2025, you shall perform 

your duties as grand marshal of the krewe 

of lul and bring joy and merriment to the 

citizens of St. Charles Parish.  it is because of 

your wisdom and fine character that you 

were chosen grand marshal and everyone in 

st. Charles parish will pass a good time 

because of your endeavors.  I have a gift for 

you to show you our appreciation. 

Congratulations and best wishes on that 

day and for every day to follow. 


